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Passing this bill will reduce deaths, injuries and threats by gun in Oregon. Michigan 

recently passed ERPO regulations in 2024 with implementation in mind, and the 

results their first year have been very promising. Michigan's ERPO also allows 

healthcare providers to report, which I support. 

https://firearminjury.umich.edu/michigan-erpo-info/. There are also protections built in 

for people who are subject to an ERPO: https://www.endgunviolencemi.org/erpo. 

Please pass, and consider amendments to this bill. There are way too many suicides, 

intimate partner deaths and injuries by gun and shooting threats in our state that are 

preventable. Thanks for your consideration. 


